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28th March 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Easter Service at St Mary’s Church 

 

On Tuesday 4th April we will be holding our annual Easter Service at St Mary’s Church, 

which will start at 9.30am and will last for approximately one hour and will be led by 

Father Mark. We will leave school at 9am.  As usual we are looking for volunteers to 

assist escorting the children to the church, therefore if you can help please speak to the 

class teacher.  Please can you ensure your child has a jacket as we will be walking to the 

church whatever the weather.  

 

If you are unable to walk with us to the church, but would like to join us in the church it 

would be great to see you for the Easter Service. 

 

The Local Visits Consent Form will cover this event. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
John Galvin 

Headteacher 
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